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November 16, 2017 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CONVENIENCE STORE ARMED ROBBERY 
 
Baton Rouge Police Detectives are attempting to identify the individual in the attached photographs 
who is accused of robbing the Shell Convenience Store, 8133 Plank Road, on November 12, 2017 
around 7:15pm. 
 
Investigators believe that the suspect entered the store prior to the robbery in attempts to plan it out.  
Around a half hour later, the same suspect returned with two other unidentified males to rob the 
business.  The suspects obtained an undisclosed amount of money and merchandise.  Prior to 
fleeing the business, the suspects attacked the employee who remained cooperative throughout the 
robbery.  The employee sustained moderate injuries but was not transported to a medical facility. 
 
Anyone with any information is urged to contact the Armed Robbery Division at 389-3845 or Crime 
Stoppers at 344-7867. 
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